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Dated: January 23, 2023. !

Santander Bank.

Dear Madam/Sir,

My name is [ 2 ong-time customer of the branch at Crescent Street. Recently, | have
received a letter stating that the Crescent Street branch is due to close for business in April 2023.

I am writing to you to let you know that | suffer from autism and challenged in many ways and wanted
to express my dissatisfaction. | am very sad and going thru stres and anxiety since | received the letter
and would like to request the management to reconsider their decision and have this branch remain

open.

I love going to this branch and interacting with the staff, they are all very helpful to my needs.

Yours






